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KEWAUNEE BOAT RAMP ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Due to the unprecedented lake levels this spring and summer, the City of Kewaunee will 
be closing its public boat ramp on Monday, July 1st @ 8:00 am due to infrastructure and 
safety concerns. The city of Algoma will honor Kewaunee seasonal passes through the 
end of July, possibly longer. Thank you for understanding our regard for the personal 
safety of our guests. For any questions, please contact Andy Holzem at the Kewaunee 
City Marina – (920) 255-7888 
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